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[bookmark: _GoBack]TUTANKHAMUN: Treasures of the Golden Pharaoh 
Y3 and Y4 - November 5th 2019

PARENT HELPERS 

13th June 2019

Dear Parents, 
Thanks you very much for returning the slip to book your child’s place on the visit to London to see the treasures Howard Carter and his team discovered in Tutankhamun’s tombs. 

We have a limited amount of tickets for any parents who would like to help us on the trip. The cost of the ticket is £10 per parent. If you would like to help, please send the form back with payment by Friday 5th July 2019.  
We are aware that some of you have verbally offered to help or noted it on your child’s slip, but we need official confirmation on the slip below. 
Tickets will be allocated on a first come, first serve basis.

The trip will take place on Tuesday 5th November 2019.  We will travel by coach (times to be confirmed closer to the date). We will send another letter out early on in the September 2019 with further details regarding lunches, spending money and coach times. 


Due to the recent changes in GDPR the personal information you have provided will be held in the school office until the school trip has taken place.  After this time any information you have provided will be securely shredded.

Yours faithfully,
Year 3&4 Team

PARENT HELPERS Tutankhamun: Treasures of the Golden Pharaoh
November 2019


I would like to help with the trip on Tuesday 5th November 2019.  

Name………………………………………………….……………   Parent of……………………………………………………………

I enclose a payment of £10.00 to book a ticket for myself. 


Signature …………………………………………           Date …………………………………………………
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Minchinhampton Church of England Primary Academy

School Road, Minchinhampton, Stroud, Gloucestershire GL6 9BP
Head Teacher: Mr Nick Moss

01453 883273 01453 884829
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